
 
 

A note from Auditor Yost on a UAN User Fee 
Reduction 
 
To our UAN clients, 

I am pleased to announce a five percent reduction in the monthly UAN user fee.  This reduction is a 
direct result of the continued growth in the UAN clients.  I am very excited about the sustained growth 
in the number of entities using UAN as their financial management system.  

This reduction is in addition to the hardware surcharge holiday announced late last year that will be in 
place until Dec 31, 2014.  It should be noted that the user fee reduction will not impact any past due 
amounts. So, for the very small percentage of clients that are past due please continue to work with 
us to address these issues. 

Thank you for your dedicated public service. 

Dave Yost 
Auditor of State  

 
The UAN current user fee schedule is shown below.  An additional column has been added on the right 
to show the reduced monthly user fee.  The new fee will be reflected in the March 31, 2014 billing.   

 
Total Resources  

Minimum Maximum   Monthly 
User Fees 

Reduced Monthly 
User Fee 

0 50,000 8 7 
50,001 100,000 18 17 

100,001 150,000 30 28 
150,001 200,000 37 35 
200,001 250,000 44 41 
250,001 300,000 51 48 
300,001 350,000 62 58 
350,001 400,000 72 68 
400,001 450,000 83 78 
450,001 500,000 95 90 
500,001 600,000 105 99 
600,001 750,000 135 128 
750,001 1,000,000 165 156 

1,000,001 2,500,000 215 204 
2,500,001 5,000,000 255 242 
5,000,001 7,500,000 280 266 



7,500,001 10,000,000 300 285 
10,000,001 MORE 325 308 

  

Local Government Officials’ Conference 
We are looking forward to seeing many of you next week at LGOC on March 5th and 6th.  UAN will 
have staff in the UAN Demo Room on both days where you can stop by and ask any questions that 
you may have.  We will be in the Demo Room on the 5th from 8:00 am until 10:00 am and on the 6th 
from 9:00 am until 11:00 am (right after the UAN Update).  

UAN will also be presenting a few of the LGOC sessions: March 5th  

 UAN Budget 
 How to Organize Your Files 
 I’m a Trustee: Which UAN Reports Should I Request? 

March 6th  

 UAN Accounting and Payroll Update 
 UAN Budget 

A couple of our UAN Visiting Clerks are also presenting sessions:  

 March 5th - Payroll 101 
 March 6th - Duties of a Village Clerk 
 March 6th - Duties of a Township Fiscal Officer 

Annual Financial Report 
It is very good to see that a large percent of your 2013 AFRs have been submitted to our office.  We 
know that many of you performed this task for the first time in the new application but we were 
confident that you would be successful.  Here is a link to a page within the UANLink where you can 
check to be sure that we have received your submission prior to the due date next week:  
https://uanlink.ohioauditor.gov/resources/YearEnd/Default.aspx. For the small number of clients that haven’t 
submitted your AFR as of yet, please don’t hesitate to contact UAN Support with any questions that 
you may have.  

   

Support Line 800-833-8261 
E-mail UAN_Support@ohioauditor.gov 

Fax Number 877-727-0088 or 614-728-8027 

   

 


